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Notice of Non-Discrimination 
The Wilkes-Barre Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, 
 or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. 

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 
The Wilkes-Barre Area School District Superintendent, 730 South Main Street, Wilkes-Barre, PA  18711-0375, 570-826-7111 

 
September 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that WILKES BARRE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT will be implementing a new 
provision known as the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) in the 2021-2022 school year.  This program is 
available to schools and districts that are participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast 
Programs. 
 
All enrolled students of WILKES BARRE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT are eligible to receive a nutritional 
breakfast and lunch each school day at no charge to your household. 
 
No further action is required of you.  Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without 
paying a fee or submitting an application. 
 
If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us at 570-826-7111. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Etter, Wilkes-Barre Area Food Service 

 
 


